
Equipment Manager Report 
  2021 - 2022 season 

- When I joined the executive in November 2020 in the midst of an extraordinary 
ringette season, I set a list of priorities of which securing a storage space for the 
associations equipment was at the top of the list. A 20’ shipping container was finally 
delivered in July, 2021 to a donated space behind the Greely Legion. After a summer 
of painting, setting up shelving and retro fitting rods to hang jerseys, the unit was up 
and running for the beginning of our 2021/2022 season! 


- Aug, 2021 the executive voted to have Gadar and Play It Again (PIA) as official 
MDRA merchandisers. Gadar specifically for all merchandise and logo branding  and 
PIA for equipment.


- MDRA purchased 15 new coaching bags with our logo in embroidery stitch on each 
and also added our logo to 9 goalie bags that weren’t branded.


-



- In October, 2021  we traded in old outdated equipment for a new left handed youth 
goalie stick that a team needed.  We also purchased 2 pairs of goalie pads in 
excellent condition. Thanks to a grant that we applied for and received, we are able 
to purchase 5 youth Nami/ Keely trappers this June, 2022. Amazing!


-
- The end of year equipment return in early May went smoothly. Only two teams still 

need to return items. To date everything that went out was returned. 


- Lastly, I want to thank all of our members: parents, players, coaches and the board 
of directors for your patience, understanding and support during these unusual 
times. COVID has continued to present many challenges but as an association we 
continue to rise to the occasion and stay the course. Go Hornets Go! 🐝 



